
 

 

BRINDLEY HEATH PARISH COUNCIL 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING  

TUESDAY 25 MAY 2021 

THE CHURCH OF THE HOLY SPIRIT, MOUNT ROAD, ETCHING HILL, RUGELEY 

AT 7.00PM 

 

 

Members of the public are warmly invited to attend this meeting  

Electors of Brindley Heath parish will have an opportunity to present views and 

raise questions on any issues relevant to the Parish 

Social distancing requirements must be observed including the wearing of 

facemasks 

 
 

AGENDA 
 

 

1. Apologies 

2. Welcome from the Chairman 

3. To welcome the Deputy Lieutenant of Staffordshire, Charles Hawley   

4. To approve the minutes of the previous meeting on 15 May 2019   

5. Chairman’s Report 

6. Any other reports 

7. Open discussion forum 

 

 
 
 
 
Councillor Paul Adams 

 
Paul Adams 
Chairman of the Council 
17 May 2021 


